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Suspect Sought in Aggravated Robbery of Family Dollar 

The Dallas Police Department is seeking any information that can help identify the suspect involved in an 
Aggravated Robbery at a Family Dollar Store. 

On May 5, 2014, at approximately 9:30am, the suspect entered the business location in the 3100 block 
of Fort Worth Avenue armed with a black semi-automatic handgun. He pointed the gun at a store 
employee and demanded the money from the cash register.  

The suspect is described as a Latin male, approximately 20 years old. He has a goatee and a mustache 
and was wearing glasses. At the time of this offense, he was wearing a Dallas Cowboys Hat with “Dallas” 
across the front, a blue ECHO brand t-shirt with a rhino on the front and black pants and shoes.  He is 
believed to be connected to a previous Robbery at the same location.  

Anyone with information regarding the identity of this suspect is asked to contact Robbery Unit 
Detective Loeb at 214-671-3702.  

http://youtu.be/y8CmE9j6K70 
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